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City of George West

The street reconstruction greatly benefitted the 
George West Primary School on this street that 
services 250 students each day. Additionally, 
residents, businesses, and church participants 
use these upgraded streets, which makes 
transportation in the area much safer.

Grant Agreement 
Number:

Grant Recipient 
Name:

Practical Result of 
the Project:

Brief Quotes from 
elected officials 
and local 
stakeholders
regarding project:

Mayor Garza stated that the lives of the residents 
and those transporting children to school, church, 
and business services in the area have drastically 
improved their transportation experience and 
safety. The City appreciates these funds 
provided, as our property tax revenue does not 
provide enough to make these improvements.

Additional
Comments:

Working with TDA has been a great experience 
and we hope to continue to be selected for future 
grants due to George West being such a rural 
area.


